
Notes from our Treasurer 

I am pleased to report that the March meeting only cost our treasury a total of $ 71   This is 
amazing considering that the room rental was $ 100 and we paid $ 2 extra for each meal.   This 
small amount is because some individuals paid and could not attend, along with a few extras 
coming and The Green Ladle did not charge for the extra individuals attending. 

The total received now in our scholarship account in memory of 3 members that passed this 
year has grown to a total of $ 1400.      

At the March Luncheon a total of $ 135 was collected for our scholarship. 

Our dues are collected from Sept to Sept.   Several individuals paid again in March and I have 
moved their extra dues to the coming year.   The following individuals are not expected to pay 
dues this coming Sept.:  Angela Delorme, Richard Dubois, Marine Shea, Richard Shea, and John 
Neal. 

I have 3 individuals that have already paid for luncheon in April. 

Our treasury grew by about $ 400 in March, with a grand total of 
       $ 20,484.23 


